

NOTICE

The Town of Slaughter Beach Election Scheduled for

July 6, 2024, has been cancelled

The Town of Slaughter Beach Election scheduled for Saturday, July 6, 2024, has been cancelled. As of the filing deadline of May 31, 2024, three candidates have filed for three open seats making no election necessary.

The following three candidates have successfully filed for three open town council seats

Benjamin Monastero Joanne Plescia Robert Wood

Each seat is for a two-year term. They will be sworn in at the July Town Council meeting.